
Mr Rosner;

Hartford Van Dyke has returned the last $200.00 that I sent to him; & he advised me here-under to 
return that to you, along with what-ever other funds I felt had not been legitimately consumed by the 
time/energy expenditures involved in the project related to the $5,000.00 donation that you made to the 
‘Natural Law Church’ non-profit organization, which I have nurtured in-to existence.

Please note that I do not agree with your assessment, that, I failed to deliver what I agreed to deliver to 
you, as you so allege.  

But, because of your notifying me of your desire to with-draw support from the project, along with 
your request for a refund, & also because of Hartford’s advice;  I here-under do recognize that your 
cancellation of our project has some-what reduced the work-burdens that I was other-wise prepared to 
assume in pursuit of our project; & here-under, I am adding another $800.00 to the money that Hartford
has just today returned to me, for a total refund to you of $1,000.00 .

Please find that amount in accompaniment with this note, as delivered to you through Paypal, on this 
date of 12-April-2018.

Please note further; that, if you can convince Hartford, or any reputable others, that our Church owes 
you more money than that which is in accompaniment here-with; as I presume you likely still believe; 
then I will again weigh any such of those reputably-sourced words very carefully, & I will prayerfully 
consider all possible true merits there-in.  

Sincerely, & with all due respect;

Charles Stewart.
CEO/Pastor: Natural Law Church.


